
At Smart Eyes, we care deeply about the safety of our patients, staff, 
and community. At Smart Eyes, we will do what is recommended: 
social distancing. 

The office is closed from 3/17/2020 - 4/4/2020. The online scheduler 
will reflect this change for appointment requests.

 
Updates can be found on Smart Eyes Facebook page.


Eyeglass and contact lens orders for immediate pick up will be 
notified via text or email. Additional contact lens orders can be placed 
online via SmartEyesAurora.com website.


Dr. Yun will be available for eye emergency cases only. Please email 
us smarteyesaurora@yahoo.com for any emergency requests. 


This has been a difficult decision to make, but after much discussion, 
we believe following the rules for prevention is the best.


Thank you, 
Dr. Hellen Yun and Calvin Yun 
Smart Eyes


http://smarteyesaurora.com

